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From: PUC  
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 10:58 AM 
To:   
Subject: EL18‐026 
 

Ms. May, 
  
Thank you for your message regarding the commission’s decision on the Prevailing Wind 
docket, EL18-026, made during our May 14, 2019 meeting. Yes, I do recall your testimony as a 
witness and at this point, it appears to have been somewhat prophetic.  
  
The commission approved of a liaison for the project and here is a link to her contact 
information in the docket for the reporting of issues and potential violations: 
http://puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/electric/2018/EL18-026/exhibitab.pdf. PUC staff will 
also continue to be available to be advised of potential condition violations as construction 
continues. If you or others wish to contact the commission about possible violations for this or 
another docket, whether the message is directed to commissioners or staff, please email 
PUC@state.sd.us.  
  
Your email and my response will be filed under Comments and Responses in the EL18-026 
docket.  
  
Gary Hanson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov    




